Process for Submitting a Space Request within Academic Affairs
Written requests for space (email is fine) should be submitted by the Chair or Director of the academic unit.  The request should be addressed to the relevant Divisional Dean who, depending on his or her endorsement, will forward to the Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Planning and Resources within Academic Affairs for consideration.  (Requests from Organized Research Units should be addressed to the Associate Vice Chancellor for Research.)  If funding is needed for renovations or furnishings, this information should also be included in the written space request.  Requests received by Academic Affairs will then be added to the list of pending space requests and an email will be sent to the original requestor acknowledging its receipt.  Included in the acknowledgement will be an approximate time-frame of when a decision can be expected.  
The request must include supporting information to justify the need for additional space, as well as the date that the space is needed.  The request will be analyzed by staff in Space and Facilities and depending upon the specific request, a tour of the unit’s existing space may be scheduled.
The final space allocation decision will be made by the Associate Vice Chancellor, usually after consultation with the PRC Space and Capital Subcommittee.  Once a decision is made, a formal email notice will be sent to all relevant parties.
Questions?  Please contact Tom Allen (x47429).

